
ANNEXE B 
From the Governors of 

WEST LODGE FIRST SCHOOL 
West End Lane, Pinner, Middlesex HA5 1AF 

Tel: 0208 866 9836 
 

 
Paul Clark 
Corporate Director Children’s Services 
Harrow Council 
PO Box 22 
Civic Centre 
Harrow HA1 2UW 
 
 
12 December 2007 
 
Dear Paul 
 
I am writing in response to your letter of 7 December regarding the amalgamation process at 
the West Lodge schools. 
 
The First School Governing Body met on 10 December in a desire to conclude our own 
process. 
 
Based on the evidence before us and the strong views of parents, but in the absence of a 
completed Feasibility Study, we feel that amalgamation would be in the best interests of the 
schools. The voting was; 8 for; 0 against; 2 abstentions. 
 
If you would like to discuss this further or need any more information, please feel free to 
contact me.  
 
Kind regards 

 
Andy Lane 
Chair of Governors 
West Lodge First School 
 
 
Cc Heather Clements 


